
 
                               2245 Eleventh St. · Stockton, Ca 95206 · (209) 933-7395 
 
 

Dear Families of Hamilton Elementary, 

On behalf of the students, staff, and administration here at Hamilton Elementary School, we would like 
to extend our gratitude for your continued support and commitment. We greatly appreciate the 
enormous amount of food items you brought to the school without hesitation; your charity is breath 
taking. These much needed donations & community service contributes to our goals of creating a 
positive Culture & Climate for our students and families.  

With your donation, we were able to give ALL students snacks and drinks for a fun a positive Harvest 
Festival. Students were able to eat, play games, and participate in other fun activities organized by the 
wonderful staff here at Hamilton. We will also be able to use the remaining items donated for an 
additional incentives for students with improved attendance and academic achievement.  

 

Thank You, 

 
Monica Gayle 
Principal 
Hamilton Elementary 
(209) 933-7395 


